








 
   

       Date: 28th July 2022 
 
 
 

Notice 
 

 
This is to bring to your notice that Don Bosco College in collaboration with District AIDS Prevention 

and Control Unit, Kohima will be conducting awareness programme (on AIDS/HIV, TB and Blood 

Donation) cum inaugural of RRC on Monday 1st August 2022 at 10:00 Am in Hall T2. Attendance 

will be compulsory for the following students: 

1. 3rd Semester students,  

2. Students’ Forum Members (3rd and 5th Semester) 

3. CR’s and VCR’s  (3rd and 5th Semester) 

4. Club Members of Red Ribbon Club (5th Semester). 

  
 
Dress code:  Full Uniform 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sd/-                                                                                                     Sd/- 
 
Dean of Student Affairs                                                                    Mr. Medochulie Ciesotsu 
DBCk                                                                                                 Nodal Officer RRC DBCK 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 



Date: 1 August 2022 

REPORT 

Red Ribbon Club (RRC) Don Bosco College Kohima in collaboration with District AIDS Prevention and Control 
Unit (DAPCU), Kohima organized an awareness programme on AIDS/HIV, TB and Blood Donation cum RRC 
inaugural on 1st August 2022in the college. The program started with welcome address by Mrs.Zavelii Kezo 
(Dean of Students Affairs, DBCK) followed by the talk by the resource peoples.  

The first  session was taken by Miss Sentimongla Tzudir ( District Program Officer, District AIDS Prevention and 
Control Unit, Kohima) in which she highlighted the cause and effects of HIV and AIDS. The resource person also 
gave preventive measures to take in order to protect ourselves from transitive diseases and viruses.  

The second session was taken by Dr. Chibenthung Kithan (District TB Officer, Kohima). The resource person 
highlighted the effects of TB and how it can be cured. He emphasis on the awareness movement of “TB Mukt 
Bharat Abhiyan” andalso gave the facts on how this abhiyan have spread awareness and saved lives. 

The last session was taken by Mr. Ainato Yepto(Deputy Director, NSACS and President, Voluntary Blood Donors 
Association Kohima). He gave importance on donating blood. The resource person also briefed on different 
types of blood groups and who are eligible to donate. He quoted that “Blood Donation Saves Lives.” 

The program ended with a vote of thanks by Mr. Medochiilie Ciesotsu (Nodal Officer RRC, DBCK). 

 

 

Report prepared by: 

Mr. Medochiilie Ciesotsu 
Nodal Officer, RRC 
DBCK 
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